
 
 

Ref: SEC/SPSL/BSE/2025-26                           Date: 28th May, 2025 
To, 
The Manager, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001   
 
Script Code: 533110 

 
Sub : Clarification on Price Movement 
 
Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2025-2026 / 2982 email dated 27th May 2025 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to your letter / clarification sought as per provision to Regulation 30(10) of SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform you that there is no pending information or announcement from the 
Company which is/are price sensitive that could have led to significant movement in the price behaviour 
of the Company's shares. The movement in price of the shares is purely market driven.  
 
As always, the Company will ensure stock exchange is duly informed of all the information/ 
announcements required to be disclosed under applicable regulations, as and when required.  
 
You are requested to take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For SHREE PRECOATED STEELS LIMITED 
 
 
 
Harsh Mehta 
Managing Director 
DIN: 01738989 
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